
 
 

NACAC would like to invite you to attend the Pittsburgh National College Fair. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
 
 
South Park students are encouraged to attend this college fair at the convention center in 
Pittsburgh.  Students may attend in the evening with their parents or students will be provided 
an excused absence if attending during the day with a note from a parent. 
 
All students must register individually for the fair at Student Registration    
https://www.gotomyncf.com/Registration/EventSelectForState?stateName=Pennsylvania  
prior to the event.  By registering early, students will be able to print a pre-registration form to 
bring to the fair.  This form enables them to electronically transfer their contact information to 
the institution of their choosing. If students do not pre-register for the fair, through this 
website, they will have to register on-site, which will most likely delay their time speaking with 
admission counselors.  When students register, they can take a screen shot of their bar code, 
and use that when talking to the college representatives. Please let the students know that 
we, unfortunately, do not have charging stations available. 
  
For details about the college fair, to see a list of post-secondary schools attending the fair and 
to learn about the workshops/presentations available, 
click  https://www.nacacfairs.org/attend/national-college-fairs/pittsburgh-national-college-
fair/ 

  
  
 

2019 NCACA Pittsburgh National College Fair 
 

Thursday, February 7, 2019 
9:00 a.m.  – 12:00 p.m. 
6:30 p.m. – 9:00 p.m. 

 
Friday, February 8, 2019 
9:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 

 
Location: David L. Lawrence Convention Center 
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